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Abstract

This document provides liaison statement to Wireless Innovation Forum, about activities of IEEE 802.19 Task Group 1a.
	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	


	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	


IEEE 802.19.1a WIRELESS COEXISTENCE TASK GROUP1a (TG1a)
LIAISON STATEMENT TO THE WIRELESS INNOVATION FORUM
To: 
Wireless Innovation Forum, Lee Pucker (Lee.Pucker@wirelessinnovation.org)
Cc: 
Wireless Innovation Forum, Stephanie Hamill (Stephanie.Hamill@wirelessinnovation.org)

IEEE 802.19 is developing an amendment to IEEE Std. 802.19.1-2014 for geo-location capable devices operating under general authorization. This amendment will define the network-based coexistence information exchange among networks and devices to enable network-based coexistence management among heterogeneous networks operating under general authorization.  This amendment address geo-location capable devices operating in a number of frequency bands, such as the TV White Space, the 5 GHz license-exempt bands and the general authorized access in 3.5 GHz bands. The amendment will specify the following:

· Procedures and protocols for collection and exchanging coexistence information of heterogeneous networks

· Spectrum resource measurements and network performance metrics, such as packet error ratio, delay, etc.

· Information elements and data structures to capture coexistence information

For your information, the IEEE Std. 802.19.1-2014 is available at IEEE get 802 website “http://standards.ieee.org/about/get/802/802.19.html”.
The IEEE 802.19 Working Group would like to establish a liaison relationship with the Wireless Innovation Forum for improved information exchange between the two groups. We could begin by sending liaison between the two groups providing regular updates on the status of the draft standards under development.
Contributions on the IEEE 802.19.1a amendment will be received beginning at the next IEEE 802.19 meeting, January 17-22, 2016 in Atlanta Georgia.
We look forward to your response to this liaison request.
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Steve Shellhammer (sshellha@qti.qualcomm.com), 



IEEE 802.19 Working Group Chair
This document represents the views of IEEE 802.19. It does not necessarily represent the views of the IEEE as a whole or the IEEE Standards Association as a whole.
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